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1803.7000 Policy.

NASA requires contractors to display NASA hotline posters prepared by the NASA Office of
Inspector General on those contracts specified in 1803.7001, so that employees of the contractor
having knowledge of waste, fraud, or abuse, can readily identify a means to contact NASA's IG.
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